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From: bzodn@aol.com
Sent Sunday, March 16, 2014 4:29 PM
To: Raymond, Margaret PUC - Executlve.Dfrector Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Frink, Steve;

Chambeijin, Susan W; Martin, Christina; ‘lrwater~iakesregion.oom’
Subject Re: DW 13-352 Lakes Region Water Company, Inc. - Complaint of Ed Cammarata

Dear Ms. Raymond,
I have read the response from Mr. Dawson, but I am unwilling to agree with certain items. I understand
that Lakes Region Water will be responsible for the work on the shared water main line for both 81 and 83
Sunrise Drive. However, I am not In agreement with the Idea that I will have my driveway cut up and that I will
also be responsible for the replacement of the asphaft. Mr. Dawson suggests that I am to negotiate with my
next door neighbor (81 Sunrise Drive) for half the cost. This I will not do. The reason is due in part to the fact
that the residents are away a lot and their house, from what I understand, Is up for sale. I will not allow a
shared water line on my property at my expense (asphalt).
But I have the following solution to this problem. If the main water line to both 81 and 83 SunrIse Drive should
need service, the water line under my driveway, which is about 90 feet long, will be discontinued. Since
patching a line is a waste of time, a new water main line should be installed on the other side of the row
vegetation on 81 Sunrise Drive’s property. Then both houses can be tied In at the gate valves. Lakes Region
Water will only have to dig gravel, sand, loam and grass and LR.W. wili not have to deal with my asphalt. If
this is acceptable, i suggest that since it is Lakes Region Water’s system, it should be their
responsibility to contact the owners. Since I have had a shared water line on my property for about 20 years,
then my next door neighbor can have the new water line installed on their property for the next 20 years. I
would be more than happy to meet with Mr. Dawson and possibly with my next door neighbor to dIscuss this
matter.
Please keep this docket #DW 13-352 open until this further development is resolved.

Thank you so much for your consideration of this matter,
Ed Cammarata

I ‘I


